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Dear Industry Representative: 

We are circulating Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) Draft Advisory Circular (AC) 150/5070-68 
Change 2, Airport Master Plans, with you and other interested industry associations to obtain 
comments on the proposed changes. Please provide rationale for all comments and recommended 
modifications. All comments will be considered before we finalize and issue the proposed change. 

As you are aware, this AC provides guidance for the preparation of master plans for airports that 
range in size and function from small general aviation to large commercial service facilities. 
Change 2 incorporates additional guidance on passenger convenience, ground access, and access 
to airport facilities, as identified in Section 131 of Public Law 112-95, the FAA Modernization 
and Reform Act of2012. It also includes limited editorial and text revisions since the release of 
Change 1 to this Advisory Circular (AC) in 2007. The primary revisions are contained in 
Chapter 8 and Appendix B of this AC. 

We will consider comments received by Monday, July 22 for inclusion in the advisory circular. Please 
submit all comments using the attached comment matrix to Danielle Rinsler at 
danielle.rinsler@faa.gov. 

You will find a PDF version of the draft advisory circular on the FAA website at http:/ /www.faa.gov/ 
airports/resources/ draft_ advisory_ circulars/. 

Sincerely, 

Ralph Thompson 
Manager, Airport Planning and 

Environmental Division 
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